
 

 
Spring 2 

 
Welcome back everyone, hope you had a relaxing half break!  

 
 

Our topic this term is ‘Traditional Tales’. We will immerse ourselves in the 

different stories by listening to traditional tales and alternatives, creating the 

settings, and acting as the characters. Some of the stories we will focus on are: 

Jack and The Beanstalk, Little Red Riding Hood,Goldilocks and the 3 Bears, and 

Three Billy Goats Gruff. We will also look at how these stories are told in 

different cultures.  

 

  
 

 
 
 
Star Words:              
Characters 
Beginning 
Middle 
Ending 
Expressing 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Key dates for Spring 2: 
-Break up for Easter Holidays on Friday 4th April 2025 
at 2pm. 
-Return back to school on Tuesday 22nd April 202                    

 


